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Gage-Babcock and Associates, Inc. . "
Attn: Mr. B. Cohn AR
135 Addison Avenue Q,’ A
Elmhurst, I111nofs 60126 v

Mr. Cohn:

Enclosed is a copy of the Midland Nuclear Plants, Units 1 and 2, fire
protection program evaluation. A cursory review of the submittal
indicated that the Applicant has addressed Appendix A of our BTP-ASB
9.5-1 and; therefore, we find the submittal acceptable for review.

The Midland plant is an operating 1icense application and; therefore,

there will be a site visit. However, due to the early construction stage
of the plant we will schedule our site visit somet‘me in the future '
between our first and second round questions. We would 1ike your

first round questions on the Midland fire protection submittal by

January 15, 1978, in order to meet our present schedule. However,

this schedule will be subject to change dependent upon the Midland

stage of construction and our site visit,

Mr. W. T. LeFave it the reviewer for the Midland Nuclear Plants. &
If you have any questions, pdease contact Mr. LeFave or myself.

P. R. Matthews, Section Leader } .
Auxiliary Systmms Branch Tk
Division of Systems Safety :
Office of Nuclear Reactor REgulation

Enclosure: p/o ™ 2

As stated DISTRIBUTION
Central files
cc:w/o encl, NPR reading
R. Hall, Brookhaven ASB reading
ACRS
POR

8007230 769 = st |
= z%i;l —a%zizl R

10/5/77 10/5/77 | 10/ /77

DATE 3 =

NMRC FORM 318 (9.76) NRCM 0240 *n&mmmlm-“



